
 

 

           
                                                                                                       
                                                                                                   

 
 
 
 

‘Love the Adventure of Learning’ 
 
 

Friday 21st May   Issue 17 

Values:  Our Value for this term is Generosity 
Whoever closes his ear to the cry of the poor 
will himself call out and not be answered. 
Our website is:  www.thebattschool.org.uk 
Our email is:     office.3605@batt.oxon.sch.uk 
 
Dear Parents & carers, 
Half term is soon approaching and we will hopefully get some 
better weather.  
I would like to take this opportunity to thank the staff for taking 
part in Parent’s Evenings as it is a lot of extra work after school. 
 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

CALENDAR 
25/27 May KS2 Parent’s Evenings 
28 May  Break the Rules Day  
  SEN Coffee Morning 
  Finish for Half Term 
25 June  SEN Coffee Morning 
26 June                  Treasure Hunt 
 
    
 

Uniform Sale BSA 
 

There will be a second- hand uniform sale soon, after school. 
Please support it.  It was cancelled due to the poor weather. 
 

Parents’ Evenings 
 

We look forward to meeting you at Parent’s Evenings. We ask 
you to send just one parent if possible, to prevent large 
numbers of parents in school.  
 
KS2 Tuesday 25th May 4:30-7:30 

KS2 Thursday 27th May 3:30-6:30 
 
 

Website 
 

We have a new Website which is being launched on Friday 14th 
May.  We look forward to sharing this with you. Please use the 
website address above. 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

After School Clubs 
 
Witney Karate Club Tuesday 17.30-18.30 Langdale hall, 
Saturdays 11.30-12.30 and starting from the 29th of May at the 
Batts C of E Primary school,  Lil dragons 3-5 year olds and 
karate for 6+ Please contact admin on 07772844348 or 
email admin@witneykarateclub.co.uk  

 
Challenge 14 

 
The children have made posters to put around school to make 
the world a better place. Thank you to all our parents for 
supporting us with this.  
 

Challenge 15 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please join us by supporting your child to design a stamp for 
this competition. Children will be coming home with a blank 
template with the details of how to enter. We will be sending 
their designs off next week. 
 

Guitar Lessons 
 
Guitar lessons resume in the term 6 (7th June). Your child can 
learn to play guitar, bass, ukulele, mandolin or banjo. Steve 
also has a limited number of instruments for hire, for a nominal 
fee. If your child would like to learn to play an instrument, 
please contact the office to register your interest.  If you have 
previously registered your interest and were added to our list, 
please email the school office on office.3605@batt.oxon.sch.uk 
to confirm this.  Many thanks. 

 
A Few Reminders from the BSA 

 
Treasure Hunt – the new date for this is Saturday 26th June 10 
– 12noon.  Fingers crossed for sunshine!  Father's Day gifts - 
due to slow postage on some items, all gifts must be ordered 
by Friday 28th May.  If you need a new form, please ask in the 
office.  Break the Rules Day is on Friday 28th May, please make 
sure you have paid before the day.  Many thanks. 
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